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Page 2 Bravo Regulars 

Presidentôs Message 

Art Gormley 
President 

(718) 317-9881 
ag31782@aol.com 

Greetings Bravo Brothers, 
 
Here we are heading into the fall of 2021, and regrettably the COVID-19 pandemic is still with us.  In 
late August, the U.S. Food & Drug Administration finally officially approved the Pfizer vaccine.  Final 
FDA approval of the Moderna and J&J vaccines should follow promptly in the period ahead. 
 
If official FDS approval has been holding you or family members back from getting the vaccine, now is 
the time to revisit that decision.  For those of us that have received the vaccine, booster shots are being 
planned to strengthen existing immunity.  As always, discuss your options with your doctor. 
 
The ongoing pandemic forced us to cancel our reunions planned for June 2020 and June 2021.  (Hats 
off to Bob Best, our Goldsboro host, for persevering through it all.)  As mentioned in our June newslet-
ter, the Board of the Bravo Regulars has taken on responsibility for planning and hosting future reun-
ions.  The good news is we are making excellent progress with plans for 2022. 
 
We now have a firm date, June 1-5 in 2022,and have locked in a location.  We will once again host the 
reunion in veteran-friendly Branson, Missouri, at the Radisson Hotel.  Geographically, Branson is in 
middle America and so will hopefully draw in members from both coasts and around the country. 
 
The reunion planning committee reports to the Bravo Board and includes me, along with Pam Adams, 
Jim Adamsô better half.  Jim and Pam, residents of Mexico, MO, hosted our highly successful 2018 re-
union in Branson.  We are grateful to have Pam serve as our on-the-ground reunion coordinator, work-
ing with Branson Tourism, the hotel and other vendors and service providers. 
 
In the pages that follow, you will find a preliminary schedule of reunion activities, along with a 2022 Re-
union Registration Form.  Also, please see the Reunion Update section of this newsletter for other infor-
mation that will help you plan your June 2022 visit to Branson. 
 
Come next June, it will be four years since our last reunion.  Letôs all think positive about finally seeing 
an end to a deadly pandemic that may have contributed to the deaths of friends, family and acquaint-
ances.  It has certainly disrupted all our daily lives. 
 
For those of you who enjoyed our 2018 Reunion in Branson, share your positive experience with mem-
bers who were unable to attend in 2018.  Encourage them to register for Branson 2022.  We may be 
getting up in years, but we are all still young enough to enjoy a good time with old friends. 
 
Apologies to anyone that tried to use the links in our June 2021 newsletter to view the video tributes to 
the nine Bravo Brothers memorialized on Westlake High Schoolôs Virtual Vietnam Memorial page.  The 
links have changed.  If you click on the link below or copy it into your web browser, it will take you to the 
search page for the schoolôs Virtual Vietnam Memorial. 
https://2105401.mediaspace.kaltura.com/category/Virtual+Vietnam+Memorial/81478061 
Once at the search box, type in the last name of one of the nine veterans.  This will give you a limited 
number of choices.  Then match and click on the veteranôs full name and the video tribute should begin. 


